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OUA MEMO 00-1121-0006 
MEMORANDUM 
02 November 2021 
 

For: Regional Directors 
   (V, VI and VII) 
   Schools Division Superintendents 
   (Masbate City, Masbate Province, Antique, and Cebu) 

School Health Personnel 
   Principals and Clinic Teachers  
   School DRRM Coordinators   
   All Others Concerned  

 
Subject: DISSEMINATION OF TRAINING NEEDS ANALYSIS SURVEY 

ON THE PUBLIC HEALTH AND DATA ANALYTICS COURSE 
FOR DEPED 

  
 
The Philippine Society of Public Health Physicians (PSPHP), a globally-

recognized, locally-relevant organization of Filipino Public Health Physicians 
committed to advance the science and practice towards the achievement of health 
for all Filipinos, has partnered with USAID-RTI International and the Department 
of Education (DepEd), in a project on Public Health Data Analytics to Support Post-
COVID Decision-Making Regarding School-Reopening. 

 
The project is currently taking off the Phase 1 of the implementation which 

is on the Capacity Building on Public Health and Basic Education Data at the 
National level, which requires input from personnel who play a key role in the pilot 
implementation of limited face-to-face classes. 
 
 In this line, the PSPHP, in coordination with the Bureau of Learner Support 
Services-School Health Division (BLSS-SHD), requests health personnel in the 
identified Schools Division Offices (SDOs), school heads, clinic teachers, and 
school DRRM coordinators assigned in the pilot sites for face-to-face classes to 
accomplish the Training Needs Analysis Survey at 
https://bit.ly/TNAsurveyonpublichealth not later than 8 November 2021, 
Monday. 
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          For any questions and concerns, please contact Dr. Cynthia D. Coronado, 
Dentist III of BLSS-SHD, through 0917-180-0060. Likewise, Ms. Ma. Irmina Fidelis 
S. Garcia, Technical Assistant II, may be reached through 0916-522-0335 or email 
at blss.shd@deped.gov.ph.  
 
 For immediate and appropriate action.  
 
 

ALAIN DEL B. PASCUA 
           Undersecretary 
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